
Report on Innovative Program by the Botany Department

Date: September 23, 2024
Venue: Raidighi College
Organized by: Botany Department, Raidighi College

Overview:

The Botany Department of Raidighi College successfully organized an innovative and memorable 
event  on  September 23,  2024,  integrating  three  significant  themes:  Teacher’s  Day,  Freshers’ 
Welcome,  and  Alumni  Meet.  This  unique  initiative  provided  a  platform  to  honor  educators, 
welcome  new  students,  and  reconnect  with  former  students,  fostering  a  sense  of  unity  and 
celebration among all participants.

Key Highlights:

• Participation and Attendance:

• The event was attended by all faculty members of the Botany Department along 
with several faculty members from other departments, demonstrating 
interdisciplinary camaraderie.

• 14 current students actively participated in the event, adding enthusiasm and 
vibrancy to the celebration.

• More than five alumni graciously attended, enriching the occasion with their 
presence and experiences.

• Cultural Performances and Activities:

• The program was filled with engaging activities such as songs, dance 
performances, and recitations, showcasing the artistic talents of students and 
alumni.

• Alumni members shared their nostalgic experiences and fond memories of their time 
at Raidighi College, offering inspiration to the current students.

• Spirit of Celebration and Reflection:

• Teacher’s Day was observed with heartfelt tributes to educators, acknowledging their 
dedication and contributions.

• Freshers were warmly welcomed into the department, making them feel comfortable 
and valued as part of the academic community.

• The Alumni Meet fostered meaningful interactions, strengthening the bond between 
past and present students.

Conclusion:

The event concluded on a joyous and promising note, leaving attendees with a sense of belonging 
and happiness. The Botany Department of Raidighi College takes pride in organizing such an 
inclusive and celebratory event and remains committed to fostering strong connections within the 



academic community. The college extends its gratitude to all faculty members, students, and alumni 
for making this event a grand success.
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